
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

更衣室服务恢复 
 
尊敬的会员： 
 

从 5月 7日（星期四）起恢复更衣室服务及中央空调的使用。 
 

为了持续确保您及您的嘉宾和我们员工的安全，我们将需继续保持谨慎态度，请您在恢复服务期间充分

配合我们的工作。 
 

聚庭阁和俊庭阁将每天开放，但储物柜将隔排开放以保持安全社交距离，请您错峰预订开球时间。 
 

在更衣室中，请继续戴口罩，淋浴时除外。 
 

出入更衣室，请保持勤洗手，消毒机位于每个更衣室的可见区域。 
 

我们员工将每小时彻底擦拭并消毒所有公共区域。储物柜使用前后将消毒。 
 

干、湿蒸房将暂时关闭。 
 

储物柜将由我们前台人员和更衣室员工根据预订情况预先分配。 
 

出于特殊原因，如果您不愿意与共用公共更衣室空间，请向 Tim，Laura 或 Candy 寻求帮助！ 
 
 

     东莞海逸高尔夫球会 

                                     2020 年 5 月 6 日 
 

Notice 
 Resumption of Locker Room Service 

 
 
Dear Members, 
 
We are very pleased to announce the resumption of our Locker Room Service as well as resuming 
the use of our central air conditioning beginning on Thursday May 7th. 
 
For your continued safety as well as the safety of your guests and our staff, we will need to continue 
to remain diligent on our precautions.  We ask for your full cooperation with our staff as we resume 
this service. 
 
We will open both the Kingfisher and Champions Locker Rooms daily to alternate tee times as well 
as blocking of use of every other row of lockers to promote social distancing. 
 
We ask that you continue to wear your masks while in the locker rooms with the exception of the 
shower facilities. 
 
Please continue to wash your hands when entering and existing the locker rooms.  Disinfecting 
machines are located in visible areas in each locker room. 
 
Our staff will completely wipe down and disinfect all common areas every hour.  Lockers will be 
disinfected before and after each use. 
 
Both the dry and wet saunas will remain closed for the time being.  
 
Our Front Office Staff and our Locker Room staff will pre-assign lockers based on booking.  
 
If for any reason you are not comfortable sharing common our common locker room space, please 
see Tim, Laura or Candy for assistance. 
 
 

Harbour Plaza Golf Club-Dongguan 
May 6th, 2020 


